
WORKERS’ COMPENSATION BOARD 
2601 25TH St. SE, Ste. 150, 
    WCB Hearing Room “A” 

    Salem, OR 97302-1280 

April 12, 2024 

NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING 

The Workers’ Compensation Board will hold a meeting at 10:00 am on Tuesday,  
April 23, 2024, in WCB Hearing Room “A”, at 2601 25th St. SE, Suite 150, Salem, OR.  To 
participate either in-person or telephonically, arrangements have been made to allow board 
members, interested parties, practitioners and the general public to participate in the meeting by 
a “phone conference” link. 

The “phone conference” link will be available the week before the meeting.  Any 
questions regarding this link may be directed to Jason Thurston, 2601 25th St SE, Suite 150, 
Salem, OR 97302, by phone at (971) 283-4390, by email to jason.j.thurston@wcb.oregon.gov or 
by fax at (503) 373-1458. 

Due to the logistical challenges of distributing written comments to the members and 
meeting participants on the day of the meeting, parties, practitioners and the general public are 
encouraged to submit all written comments well in advance of the meeting.  Written comments 
should be directed to Katy Gunville, WCB’s Executive Assistant at 2601 25th St SE, Suite 150, 
Salem, OR 97302, katy.e.gunville@wcb.oregon.gov, or via fax at (503) 373-1684.    

On the agenda is: 

• Review and discussion of comments received in response to the Five-Year Rule
Review of OAR 438-007-0045, Translation of Documents, pursuant to ORS 183.405.
Comments can be accessed here: https://www.oregon.gov/wcb/legal/Pages/5-yr-
review.aspx

If you have any questions concerning the meeting, please contact: 
Katy Gunville, Workers’ Compensation Board, (503) 934-0123. 
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